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TCM Jubilee Receives Local Community Support  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Peg Smith of Peg’s Sew ‘N Sew and Colette 
Bauer of the Tehama County Museum look 
over some of the three boxes of wonderfully 
embroidered items that Peg and her 
husband Bill donated in response to an 
appeal that appeared in the most recent 
TCM newsletter. 

 
 
 
 
The Tehama County Museum recently received a generous contribution from Bill and Peg Smith, 
proprietors of Peg’s Sew ’N Sew Embroidery in Los Molinos. The couple donated a variety of 
embroidered clothing, towels and tote bags which will be offered for sale at Judy’s Country Store 
during the TCM’s 32nd Annual Jubilee coming up on September 7th, 2013. 
 
With a theme of “Branding Tehama Country…the olde fashioned way,” it is appropriate that Judy’s 
Country Store will be featured in the Marty Graffell Annex. Colette Bauer and her crew will be offering 
a variety of handmade and homemade items ranging from one-of-a-kind aprons and colorful hoodies 
and towels to breads, cookies, jellies, and tomatoes and other useful do-dads. Everyone who would 
like to support the TCM and who bakes, preserves, gardens or is skilled in the domestic arts, is 
encouraged to share some of their bounty. Folks should know that because all of the items in the 
Country Store are donated by community members, 100% of the money from all sales - whether it’s 
canned goods, baked goods, garden produce, and products of the sewing machine or knitting needle 
– goes towards supporting the Tehama County Museum. Colette says, “Share your talents and 
support your Museum like Bill and Peg Smith from Los Molinos did. Their embroidery business is a 
welcome partner to the TCM, and we’re going to put their business card on every item they've 
provided. In order to have the store overflowing with goodies, we need more citizens of our great area 
to demonstrate their generosity by supplying us with homemade breads, candy, cookies, canned 
goods, produce, and all kinds of handmade crafts.”  For information on donating, call Colette or Chris 
at 384-1463 or 591-3943. 
 
The TCM Jubilee will begin at 8am on Saturday, September 7th with a pancake breakfast cooked up 
by the Central Tehama Kiwanis Club and served on the front lawn of the Museum. The daylong event 
features good food, live entertainment, lots of family friendly activities, and raffle drawings as well as 
silent auctions. The “Tin Lizzy Taxi,” a 1926 Ford Model-T, will be available to squire visitors around 
historic Tehama. Antique trucks, craft vendors and the Civil War encampment will be in Habert Park. 
The Museum, located at 275 C St., in the City of Tehama, can be contacted by phone at 384-2595 or 
by e-mail at tcmuse@tehama.net. 
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